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Greetings, 
 
 
Happy 2021 to everyone. 
 
Since joining the CUPE 2081 executive team this past July I have thoroughly enjoyed working with 
Shelley, the Education Coordinator.  I find myself quite lucky to be working on the CUPE SD, it is very 
fulfilling working with members to apply the personal development funds to help fulfil professional 
goals and personal wellbeing.   
 
I continue to spend most of my time working on the SD Sub-Committee, reviewing the SD applications, 
reaching out to members with pending applications or questions that have come up while their 
application is under review, with the ultimate goal to get the member the funds they are entitle to while 
ensuring all checks and balances are in order. 
 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to Erynne Grant and Shelley Butler for the support and 
exceptional mentorship they have offered.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Alesha Peters l Member At Large 
 
CUPE Local 2081 
 250-370-3665 l  250-370-3668 l  cupe2081@camosun.ca l  www.2081.cupe.ca  
 
 
 
Camosun College campuses are located on the traditional territories of the Lkwungen and W̱SÁNEĆ peoples. 
We acknowledge their welcome and graciousness to those who seek knowledge here. 
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